
Mackenzie Valleyreviewno .ca Review Board

To: Distribution List

EA 0809-002

Canadian Zinc Corporation, Prairie Creek Mine

September 21, 2009

Re: Notification of Nahanni Butte Dene Band Traditional Knowledge Assessment Addendum
Report and portions of the report to be held under confidential cover

The Review Board has formally accepted a Traditional Knowledge Assessment Addendum Report prepared
by the Nahanni Butte Dene Band. The terms outlined in the September 15th letter from the Review Board are
considered satisfactory to the Nahanni Butte Dene Band as noted in the attached email.

Portions of the Addendum Report will be placed on the Public Registry. Confidential portions of the
Addendum Report will be held under confidential cover at the Review Board office throughout this
environmental assessment.

The following terms will apply to parties who make a request to view the confidential portions of the
Addendum Report:

• Parties may make a request to the Review Board to view the confidential portions of the Addendum
Report provided a legitimate reason is given, e.g. a reasonable claim that a party will be affected;

• Should viewing of the confidential portions be granted by the Review Board, no reproductions in
any form will be permitted;

• Viewing will take place at the Review Board office only.

If you have any questions, comments or requests for information, please contact me.

Regards,

Chuck Hubert
Environmental Assessment Officer
Mackenzie Valley Review Board
Ph: (867) 766-7052
Fax: (867) 766-7074
chubert (~reviewboard.ca
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Chuck Hubert

From: Peter Redvers [predvers@ssimicro.com]
Sent: September 16, 2009 10:01 AM
To: Chuck Hubert; fredtesou@hotmail.com
Subject: RE: Rreview Board response to TK assessment Addendum Report

Chuck — Chief Tesou and I have discussed your response, and the approach outlined in your letter is satisfactory to
the Nahanni Butte Dene Band. Is there anything more that I need to do in terms of preparing the report, or can you
work from the existing digital copy?

Peter Redvers
Crosscurrent Associates Ltd.

From: Chuck Hubert [mailto:chubert@reviewboard .ca]
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2009 1:53 PM
To: fredtesou@hotmail.com
Cc: Peter Redvers
Subject: Rreview Board response to TK assessment Addendum Report

Chief Tesou:

Please find attached a response to your letter of August 26, 2009 regarding the TK assessment Addendum Report.

If you have any questions, please call me.

Thanks,

Chuck Hubert
Environmental Assessment Officer
Mackenzie Valley Review Board
tel: 867-766-7052
fax: 867-766-7074
email: chubert~reviewboard.ca


